Elizabeth Ignoffo

From: Sandra Francis <SFrancis@deerfield-beach.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 7:55 AM

To: Elizabeth Ignoffo

Subject: FW: Your contract with Rehrig Pacific

Attachments: Recycling Roll Carts 1218 - expires 7-31-15.pdf; 1218 Insurance Certificate.pdf; 1218

RFP and Addendum.pdf; 1218 Resolution.pdf; 1218 Rehrig Pacific Submitted Bid
Proposal.pdf

Good morning!
Attached is all the information that you should need to move forward with Piggybacking this contract.
Contact me if you need any further information.

Have a great day!!

-

Sandra Francis

Division Secretary

Purchasing and Contract Administration
City of Deerfield Beach

401 SW 4t Street

Deerfield Beach, FL 33441

P: 954.480.4381

F: 954.480.4388

SRf AT

From: Elizabeth Ignoffo [mailto:eignoffo@cityofkeywest-fl.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 5:28 PM

To: Sandra Francis

Subject: Request to Piggyback on Contract No. RFP 2011-12/18 Rehrig Pacific Company Recycle Carts

Dear Ms. Francis,

The City of Key West is requesting permission to piggyback on the Contract No. RFP #2011-12/18 Rehrig
Pacific Company for the purchase of Recycling Roll Carts. The contract was initiated 07/10/2011, will expire
07/31/2015, and has option to renew three times for one-year terms (final expiration 07/31/2018).

The City of Key West is required to purchase 11,664 trash carts, and prefers the Rehrig Pacific Company
product, because it most of the required specifications.



The City of Key West desires to move forward quickly and obtain piggyback purchase approval. Please direct
this email to the correct individual, who can extend to the City of Key West the terms and conditions of
Contract No. RFP #2011-12/18.

Thank you in advance for your assistance on this matter. Please feel free to contact me, if you require
additional information.

Respectfully,
Elizabeth

Elizabeth Ignoffo

Permit Engineer

City of Key West

P.O. Box 1409

Key West, FL 33041
305-809-3966
eignoffo@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

The City of Deerfield Beach is governed by the Public Records Act as set forth in Chapter 119, Florida Statutes.
Emails and email addresses are subject to the Public Records Act and are public records subject to disclosure.
All emails, and any corresponding email addresses, sent or received are retained by the City of Deerfield Beach
as public records. If you do not want your email or email address released in response to a public records
request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact the City Clerk's office by phone at 954-480-
4213 or in writing.



